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o Audit is costly for undergraduate students who audit a course during 
the regular semester, outside of the 12 -1 8 credits hours. They pay 
the undergraduate per credit rate. However, most graduate students 
only pay $50g E –W Ehour.  

o The request is to move undergraduate students' audit rate to mirror 
that of graduate students when the course to be audited falls outside 
of the 12-18 credit hour fallEspring semester tuition. This is more 
equitable across student’s auditing courses.   

o Approval of an audit comes from the instructor, not the academic 
advisor.   

 
f. 


